WEBER-MORGAN HEALTH DEPARTMENT

GARY M. HOUSE, M.P.H. Division Directors

Health Officer / Director

July 26, 2013 KAY LARRISON, Administration
CLAUDIA PRICE, Nursing & Health Promotion
LOUIS COOPER, Environmental Health
COLLEEN JENSON, WIC

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd. '
Ogden UT 84401

RE: Proposed Vahalla Estates, Lot 1
Parcel #22-036-0001

Dear Gentlemen:
Information on the above referenced property has been reviewed by staff of this office.
The Health Department will agree to the proposed lot changes per plans reviewed. Because the
two lots have been previously recorded, combining them will not negatively impact onsite
wastewater considerations. The Health Department will evaluate the property at a later time for
feasibility of a wastewater disposal system when owners are ready to develop the property.
If you have any questions please contact our office at 801-399-7160.
Sincerely,

?

Michela Gladwell, LEHS
Environmental Health Division

MG/je
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Nordic Mountain ‘Water, ‘Inc.
4786 ‘East 2600 North
PO Box 897
fEdén, Utah 84310

(801) 745-2605
August 7, 2013
RE: Parcel No. 22-036-0001
To Whom It May Concern:
This letter is to verify that the property owned by Gary Braden
Tax ID# 22-036-0001 in Eden, Utah is current on the monthly stand-by payments

on account number 198 and will be supplied with culinary water from
Nordic Mountain Water, Inc.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors
Nordic Mountain Water, Inc



